
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: City Council  

 

From: Chief Sam Patrick  

Date: 11/1/22 

Department: Police Department  

 
 

 
Greetings Council  
 
 
Things are progressing within the department.  
 
Officer Edward Benge beginning November 1, 2022, will be covering shifts with some 
overlap.   
 
Officer Campbell will be starting mid-November, looking forward to having him on 
staff.  
 
Trunk or Treat / Fill the Cruiser’s was very successful thanks to Councilor Huff’s 
had work and our very own Great Pumkin (Officer E. Benge)  
 
As mentioned in the last council meeting a police Durango can be ordered now 
getting ahead of things before, they close the order process.  As of my last 
conversation with the dealership police chargers can not be ordered yet.  
 
Getting ready for the rest of the holidays coming up  
 
Chief Sam Patrick  
 

 


